From: Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk
Sent: 12 June 2018 12:58

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: RE: CAD 6248 24May18
Ms Cordell

My sincere apologise for not getting back to you sooner. | have been out the office for a couple of days. Your
concerns remain high on my list of things to do but | am yet to have had a conversation with Ma’am Millichap
about the issues we discussed.

| fully understand your desire to have your concerns progressed in a timely manner and will provide you an
update in due course.

Regards
Steve

PS Steven Hall
Staff Officer — Enfield and Haringey Borough Commander Chief Superintendent Helen Millichap
Address Wood Green Police Station, 347 High Road, N22 8JA

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Sent: 12 June 2018 12:52

To: Hall Steven P - YR <Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk>
Subject: RE: CAD 6248 24May18

Dear Steven Hall

It has been some time since we spoke and we exchanged emails, I have not heard from
you since | wrote you the email below and would like t know if Miss Millichap is willing
to have a meeting with me or not, I do not think it is to much to ask for a meeting, but it
does seem that the police are not willing to act on this unless I give them full facts so it
can be investigated before we have the meeting, as said before I do not feel this will work
as there is a lot of concerns regarding more then one issue there is also a lot of paperwork
I would like Miss Millichap to see.

If Miss Millichap is not willing to see me for a meeting please let me know by
18/06/2018 as I will take it higher, I do not feel I should need to explain to others which
has been done many times before with nothing coming of it and its just like no one was
spoken to.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell

From: Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Date: 3 June 2018 at 01:43:33 BST

To: Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk

Subject: Re: CAD 6248 24May18

Dear Steven Hall




